
 

 

 

 11.06.23  

  

Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

  

School Uniform Swop Shop 

 

Firstly, I would like to thank those of you who have responded to the Eco Committee’s request for 

school uniform. However, we are still in need of some items for example school jumpers and ties, PE 

kits and sixth form school uniform items.  

 

With the examination period coming to a close, we are aware that some pupils will no longer need 

their school uniform soon, therefore we ask kindly if you could donate the uniform to our School 

Uniform Swop Shop for it to be washed and re-used? Items can be dropped off at the reception desk 

at the front of the school at any time from today.  

 

Items can be exchanged at the ‘Swop Shop’ during our Summer Fair on the 27th of June or you can 

make a request for uniform by e-mailing the school on the e-mail address below. All such requests can 

be private. Once again, we look forward to your donations and to your requests. Together, we can 

make a big difference to the environment and help relieve some of the pressure that are on a number 

of families at present due to the rising cost of living. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

  
  

Mrs Emma Howells 

Assistant Head 

  

 

                                                                                                                                  
Ysgol Gyfun Gymraeg Bryn Tawe 

Heol Gwyrosydd, Penlan, Abertawe SA5 7BU                         

Ffôn 01792 560600 
Ebost: ygg.bryntawe@swansea-edunet.gov.uk  

www.bryntawe.swansea.sch.uk  
Pennaeth : Mr Simon Davies 

mailto:ygg.bryntawe@swansea-edunet.gov.uk
http://www.bryntawe.swansea.sch.uk/
http://www.bryntawe.swansea.sch.uk/

